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The California Jazz Foundation was well-represented recently on the 15th Anniversary of The Jazz Cruise.  
Board members Richard Ritz, Peggy Barber, Linda Knipe, Carl & Neala Coan and Edythe Bronston, 
President, enjoyed superb music on the high seas, accompanied by many Advisory Board and CJF 
members.  We are pleased to report that the support of CJF by Entertainment Cruise Productions 
continues to expand.  We will honor Advisory Board member John Clayton at our Gala on April 2nd, at 
which time we will again auction a cruise, for the first time on the Celebrity Cruise line.   

 

- The Jazz Cruise Newsletter, February 10, 2016 


